
 

4th – 6th Grade Brass Castle Field Day 
Rescheduled 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

DUE TO THE FORECASTED WEATHER, BRASS 

CASTLE FIELD DAY FOR 4TH – 6TH GRADES 

IS RESCHEDULED FOR JUNE 14TH WITH A 

RAINDATE OF JUNE 15TH. 
 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE 

THIS MAY CAUSE, BUT WE WANT TO ENSURE 

AN ENJOYABLE DAY FOR OUR STUDENTS!!! 
 

~WTSD ADMINISTRATION 
 

 


